Eatonia Oasis Living Newsletter

February 2023

Hello residents, family & friends,

February was filled with LOVE!
We celebrated Valentine’s Day
with a special party hosted by the
EOL Ladies Auxiliary & also
celebrated Linda’s birthday. We
played some card bingo for some
chocolatey prizes & enjoyed not
one but two cakes which were
delicious. Thank you to all those
who helped make the day so
great.

We played some new games this
month which were a hit, thanks
to all those who are always
sharing fun, new ideas with us.
Rylan Cocks (Irene’s grandson)
joined us again for a painting
class. The ladies love these so
much. Friday the 17" we enjoyed
happy hour with wine & snacks &
toasted to a hopeful Huskie win!
(AND we got our wish with a 7-4
victory to move on to the final
round) GOOD LUCK BOYSI!!!

Follow our Facebook page to
keep up with all the fun we are

having at EOL®)
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Coming Events:

> Eaton
Students
afternoon with
residents

> March
Birthday Party
of the Month

> St. Patricks
Day Party

“To love and be
loved is to feel the
sun from both
sides.”
-David Viscott-

Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home! So appreciated by all of us!!




